Stephen J. Addona

From: Tom Hettenbach <tom.x.hettenbach@viivhealthcare.com>

Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 1:50 PM

To: Abby Silverman; Abby Silverman; Scott Bowles; Stephen J. Addona
Cc: Susy Spartz; Marcus Hancock

Subject: Viiv Couch talk

Abby, Scott and Steve;

Just a quick note to thank Hope and Help for driving attendance to last nights patient event at the Orlando Science
Center! Thanks to Scott and Steve for taking the lead.

First of all, you were the only organization to accept our offer to display, and it was a huge hit!

Second, you all drove about half of the almost 100 people in attendance.
Finally, the insights Steve provided as a long term survivor during the discussion portion was spot on and extremely

valuable!!!!

As usual, Hope and Help staff set the standard for all others to try to meet. Thanks for all you do for the Central
Florida Community.

Sincerely
Tom, Marcus and Susy
Viiv Healthcare

Sent from my iPad
ViiV Healthcare monitors email communications sent to and from ViiV Healthcare in order to protect ViiV

Healthcare, our employees, customers, suppliers and business partners, from cyber threats and loss of ViiV
Healthcare Information. ViiV Healthcare monitoring is conducted with appropriate confidentiality controls and in
accordance with local laws and after appropriate consultation.



